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Weekly News 29th June 2018  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The highlight of this week was our trip to Kidzania. There was a great 
deal of excitement by the children throughout the day as they were 
able to be: part of the emergency services, radio & TV presenters, 
racing car drivers, Pokemon animators, smoothie makers and postmen 
to name a few. They were then able to spend their earnings in the 
shop. 

We hope you enjoyed looking through the English books last week and 
been able to see the great progress that your child has made. We are 
certainly very proud of them. This weekend we are sending home their 
maths books for you to look through with them and reflect on their 
learning. Please ensure these are returned on Monday. 

Microsociety has been continuing; the children are beginning to 
understand the impact of running a business with taxation being 
decided and how partnerships work (or not). They have had to 
consider their marketing strategies for their own product but also the 
healthy muffin that each society will create. The children have brought 
in their ideas, we will select the favourite choice and they will begin 
manufacturing, in school, the week beginning 9th July. The muffins will 
be available for sale at the assembly for real money. All proceeds to go 
to charity. 

Over the next two weeks, there will be two Bikeability courses running 
from 10-12 am for the children selected. They must ensure their bike is 
in good working order and they bring in their helmets.  

We wish Mrs Brechin well as she has had a minor procedure on her 
arm this week. We hope to see her with again next week – pain free! 

Have a good weekend in the sunshine, 

Year 5 Team  
 

Homework Reminder 

Reflection on maths: To ensure you go through your maths books and 

reflect on areas you are confident in and areas to  

 

Mrs Fox’s Maths Group: Complete the maths sheets provided. 

 

Ms James’ Maths Group: Please complete the maths booklet. 

 

 

 

Date Reminder 

July 4 

Microsociety to Y4 

July 12 

Microsociety Assembly 

 

Announcements 

 

 Microsociety. 

We would like to do a mini 
trading session between the 
classes next Tuesday to give the 
children a taste of what to expect. 
A small amount of product will be 
needed if they are manufacturing 
anything.  

We will then be trading to Y4 
children on Wednesday and to 
parents on the 12th. Children 
need to ensure they bring in 
products on these dates.  

 

 

 



   

   Page 2 of 2 

   

 

 

 


